
 
 

 

Ercros participates in the training companies meeting organised by the 

Comte de Rius high school in Tarragona 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ercros participated, together with companies from the chemical sector in Tarragona, in a meeting 

between training companies and students from the first year of the higher degree in Industrial 

Chemistry organised by the Comte de Rius high school in Tarragona. 

 

During the meeting each company gave a presentation, what was followed by a question-and-

answer session. On behalf of Ercros, Fernando Burgueño, chief of Operations at the Vila-seca I 

factory, and Sílvia Padró, training technician at the Tarragona industrial complex, spoke. 

 

 

Tarragona, February 10, 2023 


